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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Procurement for Strategic Advisor 

 

THAT Administration begin a procurement process, on behalf of the Mayor’s Office, for a 

contract for services with a Strategic Advisor on the same or similar terms and conditions as 

the existing contract, dated April 1, 2018, with the new term to commence January 30, 

2022, or as soon thereafter as is practicable and to end October 28, 2025, the contract to 

be funded from the Mayor’s Office Budget.  

 

Background 

At the November 2, 2021 Council meeting Mayor Rod Frank SERVED Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate at the November 30, 2021 Council meeting. 

 

 


